
There has to be a more humane way and non lethal way of managing  

wildlife than is currently operated.  It is neither compassionate or  

forward thinking (kind of like a bull in a china shop!)  We need to  

co-exist - it is after all there home too and before we humans took over  

everything for our monetary gain.  There has got to be a compromise and  

meeting of the minds so everyone is satisfied. 

 

I hope this will reach the board for tomorrow Tuesday 23 March. 

 

Thankyou 

 

Helen Johnson, Potter Valley 

 

 


